
Department of Child Health Nursing, YNC & Department of Pediatrics, 

YMCH 

Awareness Talk on Breast Feeding 

Department of Child Health Nursing observed World Breast feeding week 2022  in collaboration 

with Department of Pediatrics ( YMCH) organized awareness talk on breast feeding. The 

program was held in postnatal ward of Yenepoya Medical College Hospital on 2
nd

 of August at 

10am. The awareness talk was focused on the theme “Step up for breast feeding – educate and 

support” which included importance of breast feeding, role of mother and family members, 

demonstration on techniques of breast feeding. Postgraduate students from the department of 

Child Health Nursing delivered the talk along with the demonstration of feeding technique. 

Mrs.Sharin D’Souza and Mrs.Melba Lobo, faculty from the department of Child Health Nursing 

clarified the queries of attendants. Total 41 beneficiaries were present including postnatal 

mothers and their care takers. 4 Post graduate students and 5 Undergraduate students were 

present .  
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